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January 7, 2025

Mr. and Mrs. Richard D. McCreight
7706 Royal Azalea Court
Springfield, VA 22153-2157

Dear Mr. and Mrs, McCreight,

On behalf of Bishop Burbidge and the seminarians, thank you for your recent gift of
33000 to the Seminarian Education Endowment held within The Foundation for the Catholic
Diocese of Arlington. We are grateful to you for your support of this restricted endowment as
we build a source of annual income, in addition to the Bishop’s Lenten Appeal, to support the
formation and education of future priests.

[ ask you to remember the seminarians in your prayers. Enclosed is a Vocations prayer
card as well as a Seminarian Education Endowment flyer which further describes the importance
of this fund. For more information regarding Vocations and seminarians, please go to the
website listed below.

www.arlingtondiocese.org/Vocations
May God continue to bless you and your family.

Yours in Christ’s Service,

LSRN

Peter L. de Keratry,
Chief Development Officer

We provide this acknowledgement of your contnbution(s) for which you received no goods or services other
than intangible religious benefits. Determination of how this gift is accounted for with your taxes is your
responsibility and/or your tax preparer. The Foundation for the Catholic Diocese of Arlington is a 501(c)(3)
vrganization, and the federal tax ID number is 45-3581965. For questions or clarfications about this gift
information provided, please contact (703) 841-2545.
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